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This one was good but I thought it was much better in the webtoon version. I loved the webtoon for
its witty turns and many themes. But you can't translate that into drama without making the drama

very different. The webtoon is funny, heartbreaking, and romantic. The drama is more like an
ordinary romance. The two cute couples were a little too pat and predictable. But I'm glad I saw it,
and all the drama fans need to watch it. The stars in the movie are very popular, but their acting is
never truly great. The movie is shot superbly, but is never really suspenseful. I'll give the movie 3

stars, because of the popularity of the main leads, but the drama's rating will most likely be 3 stars
or less. I watched it in the theaters since it's a girl group drama and I love Jun Ji Hyun. She is my

favorite girl group actress. Aside from her skill, I liked her character, Su-hyun. The show had a lot of
promise at the beginning but then it turned out to be another production company only trying to get
a girl group's popularity to the next level by overdoing the story and character development. I think

a TV series would be better for this concept. I am hoping you can do better, SNSD. Well, I guess I
have to say goodbye to this one. I was very eager to watch it since it was a girl group drama and idol
dramas are my all time favorite dramas. And my second favorite drama is the modern adaptation of
Flower Boy Ramen Shop. But this one is no good, unfortunately. Maybe I'll be able to enjoy it next

time.
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I love Kang Jae Suk. He is just too cute in this drama. I havent watched lots of dramas because of
exams. However, I just caught this drama and I liked it. The lead male and female characters are so
adorable. I should watch more of their dramas. This is the third kdrama I have seen, and it just gets
better and better! I just finished watching it this weekend. I absolutely loved the ending. I saw the

first scene that was pre-cheese and thought: Okay, I am going to stick with this to the end. I couldnt
believe when they had the twist. It was like a completely different movie. It had so many layers and
was so original. It was so good. I found it that I was able to separate the love story of the characters
from the story itself. I love the characters, I love the story and its so unique and it makes me think

more about so many things. I am now analyzing everything I have ever seen and the many different
emotions I have felt. I agree with Lea, at the beginning, I too thought it was a bit boring. It was pretty

slow, but after a while it got better. And the ending was a bit sad. I also found the problem, I didnt
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love the screenplay, it was very cliche. I wouldnt say this was a bad Kdrama, but to me, it was a bit
boring. Cloy is one of the top Kdramas out there. I can not say for sure if it is on the top. I really love
it. I like the story but I can not say if its the best out there. I really can not believe that I was the first
person on the internet to see Cloy and I have been searching for something like it ever since. I just

wish it could be remade today. :( 5ec8ef588b
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